
 

THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP 

REPORT – NATH VALLEY (AURANGABAD) MONSOON FEST,  

29TH – 30TH JULY 2022 

Our students represented the school at the MUN held at Nath Valley School, 

Aurangabad, on 29th -30th July. A group of 5 students from class 10 were part 

of the MUN group.  

18 schools including those from Aurangabad and Nagpur participated in the 

fest. There were several events like Dance, Quiz, Poetry recitation etc.  

We were put up on the school campus in the hostel facility. The staff and 

students were very courteous and made our stay comfortable.  

The MUN was conducted in several sessions over a period of 2 days. Our 

students, though first-timers, spoke well and contributed to the various 

committees that they were assigned. They also interacted with students from 

the other schools and there was good camaraderie amongst them all. They 

received participation certificates. 

We thank our Principal, Headmaster, Coordinators for giving us the 

opportunity to travel to Aurangabad and be part of the Nath Valley fest 2022. 

 (Kabir Dalal , Sairaj Khilare, Aryan Kamdar, Nipun Jain, Rohan Kshirsagar  

Class 10A) 
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